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‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’ 
 

1 October 2021 
 
TO PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEAR 6 
 
Dear Parents 
 
ONE DAY VISIT TO ABBEYFIELD SCHOOL 
 
In order to promote positive transitions to secondary school, the Year 6 children will 
be visiting Abbeyfield School on TUESDAY, 5 OCTOBER 2021.  They will be 
accompanied by Mrs Clifford and Mr Gibbens.   
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch, including a drink for the day. 
(Children entitled to a free school meal will have a lunch provided for them so 
do not need to bring their own).  If you have ordered a school dinner, this will 
be cancelled on ParentPay. 
 
Abbeyfield School are providing a coach to collect the children and bring them back to 
Priestley at the end of the day.  Children will need to be in school by 8.30 am in order 
to register, and be ready to leave at 8.45 am.  They will arrive back at Priestley at 
approximately 2.30 pm. 
 
The children will take part in a series of fun and challenging lessons, led by Abbeyfield 
staff, supported by Priestley staff. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E Clifford                C Gibbens 
 
 
E CLIFFORD (Mrs)   C GIBBENS (Mr) 
 
Class Teachers 
 


